
 PRESS RELEASE                      FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                       7/10/2021 

Storm Debris site opens at 8 a.m. at 
9909 Portal Rd. 
 
Joint site for both communities will be available at Papillion Public Works 
 
A storm debris dump site will be available starting at 8 a.m., Saturday, July 10, at the 
Papillion Public Works site at 9909 Portal Road. This is the same site used for clean up 
days in the fall and spring.  
 
This will be a site for both La Vista and Papillion communities and will be staffed by both 
public works departments. Please only bring trees and branches.  
 
This storm dump site will be open 8 a.m.-5 p.m. July 10 and 11, and 6:30 a.m. to 2:30 
p.m. Monday-Friday this coming week. 
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